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Dear Committee,

I object to the proposals in the Education Bill 2024 as to the provision
regarding proving home-schooling is in the best interest of the child.

I spent 8 years of my and my daughter's lives trying to fit into the
education system. Over and over my daughter was failed by those who are
legally obliged to give her an education. At the end of the first year
of high school I had to pull her out and home school. Her education was
sub par at best and her mental health was suffering greatly.

Since home-schooling she has been able to significantly improve her
mental health and she is learning far more now than she ever was within
the education system.

After being told that the education system was what was best for my
child, it turns out  I  was right and it was not.

If a parent decides to home school, it is for many reasons, none of
which are to the detriment of the child.

Regards

Rachael Hart

-




